

UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D. G. 20510

June 17, 2015

Jewish Education Center of Elizabeth 330 Elmora Road Elizabeth, NJ 07208

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to extend my congratulations and warmest wishes as you gather for your Annual Testimonial Banquet.

For 74 years, the Jewish Education Center of Elizabeth has provided a place for spirituality and togetherness. Your work has touched the lives of many members of your community, and I applaud your commitment to serving New Jersey.

I am delighted to congratulate tonight's honorees, Rabbi Mordechai Tokarsky and Rabbi Chaim Strauchler. I would also like to congratulate Shoshana and Brian Allen on their recognition as "Parents of the Year". The fact that the Jewish Education Center of Elizabeth continues to thrive is a testament to your hard work and dedication.

Again, congratulations! I look forward to celebrating your continued success.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker United States Senator